April 4, 2019
Dear Parents,

We had a fun week of learning!  In our regular academics, we are still working on solving story problems with extra facts. We are also continuing our work with fractions.  This week we practiced A-B-C order when the first several letters of words match and finally, we practiced contractions and took a test.
We are having fun with our space unit.  We’ve been talking about the sun, the planets and the moon.  We also practiced lining up planets in order from the sun.  We went outside, each child was a planet or the sun or the moon.  They tried to stay in their own orbit and revolve as they rotated around the sun.  
Please be reading for Read n Quiz.  Nine completed books are due by April 17th.  Please remember we have SAT testing and the library closes in early May for inventory, so you want to be reading early.  

SAT test week is April 15th - April 18th.  The kids will test in the morning and then enjoy a little slower pace in the afternoons that week.  We will take a practice test the week before just so the class will know what to expect on the real test.   This week I sent home some of the SAT practice sheets we have been working on in class.  Most of it is teacher directed and may be difficult to review without the directions.  Please feel free to drop by the classroom if I can help with any specific questions.
Thank you to Hadlee for the bunny cake and to Max, for the fresh blueberries!

SWAG Poster Project due on Tuesday, April 9th!
Other Important Upcoming Dates:

April 15th - April 18th - SAT week 

April 18th - Easter Party

April 17th - 9 passed tests (since March 15th)
*April 24th- FINAL Family Activity of the year
April 25th - Progress Reports 

Homework:
Monday: Spelling worksheet due

Tuesday: Phonics due

Wednesday: *Shurley English test (Chapter 13).  Please use the worksheets coming home for practice.  Reading directions and following the sentence flow is VERY important.
Thursday: 10 sentences using spelling words due

